
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Students, 
 
The health of our planet is increasingly under threat, and people worldwide are 
experiencing the consequences more than ever. Have you ever wondered what 
drives these changes, how they connect to your health, and what can be done to 
address them? 
 
The LMU Munich and the University of Bayreuth are developing an innovative 
online course on Planetary Health for the Virtual University of Bavaria (vhb), 
which will be available from winter semester 2025. The course will explore the 
crucial connections between planetary and human health, equipping students 
from various disciplines to address today’s urgent challenges. 
 
But we need your voice to make this course as meaningful and relevant as 
possible. By completing this 10-minute survey, you can directly contribute to the 
content of the course and ensure it addresses the topics that matter most to you. 
The survey is completely anonymous, so you can share your thoughts freely: 
 
Zur Umfrage 
Link: https://survey.africamultiple.uni-bayreuth.de/index.php/399841?lang=en  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This is more than just a survey – it’s an opportunity to be part of shaping an 
educational experience that could inspire real change. Your input is invaluable, 
and we truly appreciate your support! 
 
  
Sincerely,  

 
Prof. Wilm Quentin, PD Dr. Carmen Jochem and Dr. Michaela Coenen 
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